
CITY OF HERCULES 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT 

REMOVAL OF MARKED CROSSWALK ON SAN PABLO AVENUE 
AT SYCAMORE AVENUE – EAST SIDE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Hercules will hold a public comment period regarding the 
removal of the marked crosswalk at San Pablo Avenue at Sycamore Avenue – East side.  The purpose 
of said public comment period is to comply with California Vehicle Code Section 21950.5.  All other 
three marked crosswalk in the intersection will remain. 

All interested persons are invited to provide written comments regarding the removal of the marked 
crosswalk a San Pablo Avenue and Sycamore Avenue – East side.  Your written comments can be 
sent to: 

City of Hercules 
Public Work Department 
111 Civic Drive 
Hercules, CA 94547 
Attn: Mike Roberts, City Engineer 

You are also welcome to email your comments to Mike Roberts at mikeroberts@ci.hercules.ca.us. 

All written or emailed comments will be accepted until October 17, 2020. 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact the Engineering Division 
at 510.799.8241. 

Date Posted: September 17, 2020 
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